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Fax (360) 587-3852
              (360) 753-7012


                                                                                   candaces@localaccess.com

January 17, 2013
VIA E-FILING AND HAND DELIVERY
Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
South Bainbridge Water Systems, Inc. - PBPBS, LLC - Water System Extension Agreement
Dear Mr. King:


Attached you will find the original and two copies of the above-referenced Water System Extension Agreement between South Bainbridge Water Systems, Inc. and PBPBS, LLC.  This agreement is to provide water service for Phase II of the development undertaken by PBPBS, LLC.  PBPBS, LLC will extend South Bainbridge Water Systems, Inc.'s existing water distribution main to serve the property.      

Thank you for your attention to this matter.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:
Kathy Blossom (via e-mail)


Kendra Vita (via e-mail)
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